To
The Principals/ Vice Principals/ T.I.Cs
of Affiliated Colleges under the University of Calcutta

Dear Madam/Sir

This is for your kind information that our Department of Controller of Examinations will send Under Graduate question papers of 2020 to your email addresses from the following email addresses:

science@caluniv.ac.in

arts@caluniv.ac.in

commerce@caluniv.ac.in

misc@caluniv.ac.in

law@caluniv.ac.in

ug2020@caluniv.ac.in

You are requested to upload the question papers on your college websites.

For downloading the question papers from the University Website, the following web addresses (UF may be used:

https://www.cuug.in https://www.cuug20.in https://www.culibrary.ac.in

You are also requested to kindly acknowledge the receipt of this mail.

Thanking you

Yours sincerely

Asis Chattopadhyay

Professor Asis Kumar Chattopadhyay Pro-Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs University of Calcutta